SCHOOL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

From To

Dr.S.Kannappan, All the Chief Educational Officers.
Director of School Education,

Directorate of School Education ,

Perasiriyar Anbazhagan Kalvi

Valagam,College Road,

Chennai - 600006.

R. C. No. 048688/M1/51/2024, Dated :10-09-2024

Sir / Madam,

Sub:- School Education — Public Holiday — Holiday for
Milad-un-Nabi declared on 17" September
2024 - Under Negotiable Instruments Act, 1881
— Change in the date of Observance of the
festival — Intimation - Regarding

Ref:- G.0.Ms.No.617 Public (Miscellaneous) Dept,
dated.09.09.2024

In the Government order reference cited, the Government of Tamil Nadu
declares that 17" September, 2024 shall be a Public Holiday on account of
Milad-un-Nabi instead of 16™ September, 2024. A copy of the Government Order is

enclosed herewith for information and necessary action.

For Director Education
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